
Board of  Revenue Estimates to Meet 
Thursday, September 28 

Comptroller Lierman, Treasurer Davis, and Secretary Grady 
to vote on revised forecast for Fiscal Year 2024 and forecast 

for Fiscal Year 2025 

WHO: Comptroller Brooke E. Lierman 
Treasurer Dereck E. Davis 
Department of Budget and Management Secretary Helene T. Grady 
Bureau of Revenue Estimates Director Robert J. Rehrmann 

WHAT: The Board of Revenue Estimates will meet Thursday afternoon to vote 
on the revised general fund revenue estimates for Fiscal Year 2024 and 
the forecast for Fiscal Year 2025. 

Projections for the current and following fiscal years will give budget 
writers and lawmakers an overview of the state's revenue picture and 
broader economic trends as work on the FY 2025 budget is 
underway. 

Comptroller Lierman, Treasurer Davis, and Secretary Grady also will 
share their perspectives on the revenue forecasts. 

The meeting will be live-streamed on the Comptroller’s Facebook and 
YouTube pages. 

WHEN: Thursday, September 28, 2023 

WHERE: 3 p.m. 
Louis L. Goldstein Treasury Building 
Assembly Room 
80 Calvert St. 



Annapolis, MD 21401 

CONTACT: Adam Abadir: AAbadir@marylandtaxes.gov 
667-408-0768 (cell) 

Barbara Sauers: bsauers@marylandtaxes.gov 
410-212-9414 (cell) 
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